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This last year in the Hospital Chaplaincy Department here at Northampton General Hospital there have been changes of staff and further pressure upon the hospital as a whole. In April 2017 we said goodbye to Revd. David Betts as he retired from his post after serving for  just over 4 years in the Chaplaincy Department. In July we welcomed Revd David Dean who has come to us with a vast range of experience of both Chaplaincy work and pastorate ministry in the United Reformed Church. Please make yourself known to us if you are on the hospital site. Our Chapel and Office are located just opposite Cliftonville Restaurant.
As a Chaplaincy Department we seek to provide for the religious, spiritual and pastoral well-being of all who pass through our doors, whether patients, relatives or staff. Like many other hospitals throughout the country we are experiencing the yearly ‘winter pressures’ and a financial squeeze upon our services and resources.
Over the summer we were inspected by CQC, and the Trust as a whole received a ‘Good’ recommendation. In the Chaplaincy one of  the actions we had to complete was to improve our ablutions facilities for Muslim worshippers. This was completed in November.
We still are well supported by Chaplaincy Visitors from many local churches who continue to exercise this valuable ministry on the wards. We are seeking to recruit more visitors to this role and welcome applications from all local churches.

The Hospital Chapel is always open, please feel free to drop in if you are passing by. Please keep the Hospital Trust and the Chaplaincy Department, in your prayers, this coming year in what could be a very challenging year both locally and nationally in the NHS.
Revd. George Sarmezey

Senior Hospital Chaplain,

Northampton General Hospital
